
8:29 AM, 2024-04-08

MUNICIPALITY OF BAYHAM
TEMPORARY

ROAD CLOSURE
Godby Road 

From Glen Erie Line to End

Effective: 11:00 AM, April 08, 2024

Estimated Re-opening: 5:00 PM, April 08, 2024

Road will remain passable for Emergency Vehicles

Reason:     Road Closure -In response to the Eclipse
Local Traffic Only and Emergency Personnel

For further information, contact:
Municipality of Bayham
56169 Heritage Line, PO Box 160
Straffordville ON N0J 1Y0
T:  519-866-5521 
F: 519-866-3884
E: publicworks@bayham.on.ca
www.bayham.on.ca 

mailto:publicworks@bayham.on.ca
http://www.bayham.on.ca/

